
Pickup of Learning Resources 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Parents from Class 2 to Class 12 will have two opportunities to pick up learning materials for 
home use by students. These will include exercise books, student planners, some textbooks. 

You may pick up for other students, as arranged between families.   

Dates - Thursday 23 July, Friday 24 July 

Time - 08.30 to 11.00 

Where - Bottom (new) carpark  

How - Drive though pick-up 

1. Stop at designated areas – see the map below. Do not exit the vehicle. 
1. The driver states the names and classes of students.  
2. The staff member will tick off the name of students and record the registration number 

of the vehicle making the pickup. They will record if it is Grab / Gojek.  
3. Resources will be passed to the driver.  
4. Drive to the next area or exit.  

Health and safety - Our staff will wear a mask, a face shield and gloves. All drivers should 
wear a mask. Please follow the directions of Satpams.  

One-way traffic system – See the map attached. 

Please see a separate email from Primary / Early Years about arrangements for picking up 
learning packs.   

Thank you, 

Ibu Julie 

Director  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Map of resource pick-up 

 

  



Map of one-way traffic system for Dyatmika 

 

  

 

 

 

 


